Dear Parents/Carers
MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
We are delighted to see everyone back at school following the Easter break. We hope you are all well rested.
From this week, we will be adding weekly online safety tips to the Round Up. Please see below for the link. This is hosted by the Central Trust website and we hope that it will be helpful to you.
Mr Osborne continues to recover from his knee operation. Currently, 5E is being taught by Mr Deboub who will teach them for this half term. We are sure you join us in wishing Mr Osborne a speedy recovery.
Please see below for important reminders next week:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday 28th April
	Crochet club

	 
	 
	Beginners knitting

	 
	 
	Athletics

	 
	Wednesday 30th April
	Spanish club

	 
	 
	FOSE second hand uniform sale

	 
	Thursday 1st May
	Choir

	 
	Friday 2nd May
	Street Dance – please see ParentMail for details on how to book

	 
	 
	 

	Year 3
	Tuesday 29th April
	Yr 3 Swimming

	 
	 
	 

	Year 4 
	Thursday 1st May
	4E Forest School 

	Year 5
	Thursday 1st May
	Trip to Stratford Upon Avon


Please see below for the Wednesday word:
Half Term Holiday Special - Magazine - Page 1
Please see below for online safety news and advice
Safeguarding -
Kind regards
St Edward's Catholic Junior School 
